From: Maria DenOuden

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Testimony in opposition to HB 2027
Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 10:10:13 AM
Hello,

| am a Bend, Oregon resident and want to comment on HB 2027, a bill that does not have the
support of my family, the Bend Parks and Rec Department, and many of my neighbors who
desire a bridge and trail extension from west side to east side of the Deschutes River.

Please do not support this bill as it is a NIMBY sponsored bill by wealthy residents of
communities that line the Wild and Scenic portion of the river, who themselves can enjoy the
beautiful views.

Thank you,

Maria DenOuden

2924 NW Wild Meadow Drive

Bend, OR 97703

541 2559843
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